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Hello! I'm Brittney Mitchell, the coordinator for the I-Care Project and a second-year student

in the Seneca Opticianry program. As the coordinator, my role is to support the lead optician

and address any inquiries to ensure a smooth process for everyone involved.

A little background about me - I was born and raised on the beautiful Caribbean island of St.

Vincent & the Grenadines, and I have been living in Canada for the past 12 years. Some of my

hobbies include playing the steel pan, traveling, and reading.

I'm incredibly excited to be a part of this project and I'm committed to making it a memorable

experience for all of you!

You can reach out to me with your questions at icare@senecacollege.ca

https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/lindsay-james

